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Hello Everyone,   
 
We had made it to the end of this long half term 
and I am certain all students and staff are now 
looking forward to the half term holidays to relax 
and recharge.  
 
The last of the IGCSE examinations were 
completed this week. Well done to all our Year 11 
students. A special mention too must go to Izzy 
Lutman and Liana Brogdon Sim who sat their 
Biology exam a year early.  
 
We now wait for results day in August and 
hopefully the grades received will be pleasing.  
To celebrate the end of the Examinations AIG 
treated the students to lunch at Two Boats Club. 
Thank you for doing this it was greatly 
appreciated.  
 

 
Today we had our Year 11 leaving assembly. We 
were treated to a slideshow of their time at TBS. 
It was emotional but there were some funny 
moments which gave us a few laughs. 
 
Goodbye and good luck year 11 and we look 
forward to the Prom tomorrow evening.  
 
In our assembly this morning we presented the 
swim gala medals now that they have arrived. We 
apologise for the delay in giving these out. Thank 
you to Mr Duncan and Miss Young for organising 
and presenting the medals.  
 
 
 

House points this week:  
The house cup was won again this week by 
Cronks. They also had the most House Points this 
term and were rewarded with ice lollies at lunch 
time.  
 

 
 
Great job team Cronks! 
 
Top students this week 
Primary:  Lennix Henry and Ronan Leo 
Secondary: Dane Snell and Rhiann Young-
Benjamin. 
 

 
Well done to you all! 

 
By the time you read this newsletter, I will be in 
St Helena visiting the schools there. Although I 
will not be on Island I will be in regular contact 
with the school and will be accessible via my 
school email. Whilst I am away Ms Bright will look 
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after the Secondary school and Mrs Roberts the 
Primary school.  
Happy holidays to all students and staff! See you 
in July. 
 
That’s it for this week!  
Tania Maggott 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 11 Prom 

 

 
 
 
Class of 2023 held their Prom on Saturday 10 June. What a fantastic evening it was. The students all looked 
amazing and so too did the hall. Great job guys!  
 
Thank you to the parents for all your help. The PTA for funding the decorations and the meals for students 
and parents. To Celia and her team from Two Boats Club for cooking the lovely meal. 
  

Good luck guys and all the best from all of us at TBS. 
 

 


